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To:
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From: Janet Grace [mailto GGG

Sent: December-16-14 1:33 PM

To: BoardSec

Cc: protectai@kos.net

Subject: re: File No. EB-2014-0300/Windlectric Inc. Proposed Amherst Island Wind Energy

Attention: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli,

| am writing today to request that an oral hearing be held with respect to Windlectric's
application (File EB-2014-0300.

As one of hundreds of Amherst Island residents having strong and personal interest in this
proposed project, | would like an opportunity to participate in the process which will
ultimately decide the fate of this small island. An oral hearing is necessary, in my opinion, to
assure a fair playing field.

This has been a long and tedious process, tainted by miscommunications, misunderstandings
and great suspicion. An oral hearing will allow concerned islanders to participate in the
dialogue and have their questions answered directly. It is also an opportunity to clear up any
misconceptions created by secrecy, evasion and behind the scenes decision making. It is
essential that there be complete transparency in this process in order for the public to accept
or question the evidence and resolve any differences with regard to this application.

In addition, please register me as a monitor and provide me with notice of the proceedings.
Thank you,

Janet Grace
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